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Department of Sociology had organized a river walk along with Jeevitnadi foundation 

on 25
th
 March,2023 at Vriddheshwar-Siddheshwar Ghat from 7:30 to 9:am. Total 23 

students participated for this river walk. Coordinator for this river walk was Uma 

Khare, from Jeevitnadi foundation, she gave information about Mutha river and 

history of Pune city and all the rivers which flows in Pune city. Through this river 

walk students got to know about the environmental condition and contribution of 

rivers in our lives. They were able to connect themselves with nature and realized the 

problems of sustainable development. Found some insights like toxin free products 

and other measures where they can save water pollution as well as environmental 

degradation. 
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